
Dear Secretary

I note Senator Roberts asked whether PWDA was consulted on the development of the Australian 
health management plan for pandemic influenza, which I took on notice. I re-confirm my answer to 
the question initially provided at the public hearing, by re-confirming that PWDA was not consulted 
in the development of the above plan.  

I have no corrections to my evidence to put forward.

Regards

Giancarlo

Giancarlo de Vera
Senior Manager of Policy | People with Disability Australia
Gadigal Country
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